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Background

MEMORANDUM

Mayor and City Council

Richard Meyers, City Manager

APPROVAL OF AND AUTHORIZATION FOR CITY MANAGER TO
ENTER INTO COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEME T WITH
THE LABORERS LOCAL NO.737 LABORERS UNIT

July 20, 2022

The City has been conducting negotiations with the Laborers Local No. 737 Laborers Unit for a
new Collective Bargaining agreement to begin July I, 2022. The City and the Laborers Unit
have reached a tentative agreement. The current agreement expired on June 30, 2022.

Information about the bargaining process and results will be presented in an Executive Session
and following the Executive Session be brought back to the regular meeting for discussion and
possible action of the Council.

Recommendation
That the City Council approve the Collective Bargaining Agreement with the Laborers Local No.
737 Laborers Unit and authorize the City Manager to enter into the agreement on behalf of the
City.

Cost will be presented after Executive Session discussion.


